
I recommend the school board set meetings in June and August: 
 
June 18th to accept the hearing officer’s findings in the ULA 
matter for Amber Einerwold.  Special school board 
meeting. 
 
August 11, 13, 17 or 18 to hear the results of the 
administrative study from Dr. Vandal.  School board 
workshop. 

 


